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I definitely support voting in personto vote on Oregon bills and National bills.  It 

creates less chance for illegal voting.  Everyone and anyone can get a picture id to 

ensure legal voting.  The more populated Oregon gets the more chance for fraud.   

 

I personally know of people who offer to “help” people fill out their ballots.   And “mail” 

the ballots.  If I know there are a few - I’m sure there many more.   

 

Sonja Webb 


